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AAU at IEEE UAE Section Annual Meeting 

 

 

 

Al Ain University of Science and Technology (AAU) attended the annual general meeting of the Institute of 

Electrical and Electronics Engineers (IEEE) -UAE section that took place in Grand Hyatt Hotel, Dubai. Dr. 

Roberto de Marca, IEEE President, presided over the meeting with the attendance of various universities 

and institutions in the UAE. The AAU delegation included, Dr. Noor Aldeen Atatreh, AAU Chancellor, in 

addition to the faculty members from the college of Engineering and Information Technology. 

The speakers presented the IEEE’s achievements throughout the years and the challenges currently facing 

the institute. During the meeting, IEEE UAE section also honored AAU in appreciation of the university’s 

effort in hosting IEEE events in the UAE and the effective role it plays in serving and interacting with the 

community.  

 


